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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to 
upgrade Greenway Park Public School to provide new permanent classrooms.  

Preparation work for the upgrade at Greenway Park Public School  

To prepare for the upgrade, the fence on Chapman Street will be modified to create a larger 
entrance, allowing trucks to enter the school during the project. Vegetation and some metal seating 
will be removed to make space for the new demountable buildings that will be installed. This work 
will start the week of the 16 December 2024. 

During the summer holidays, we will be installing 5 temporary demountable buildings to 
accommodate students during the upgrade. Additionally, 6 existing demountable buildings will be 
removed. A map with the location of the demountable buildings can be viewed on the following 
page. Vehicles will access the school via Chapman Street to complete this work. 

What to Expect 

• There will be no road or footpath closures. 
• A crane will be on site to load demountable building on the trucks. 
• There may be noise while demountable buildings are being prepared and loaded onto trucks. 
• Contractors will assist with traffic and pedestrian movement on Chapman Street when 

required. 

We appreciate your patience as we undertake this important infrastructure project.  

More information  

You can find more information about the project at 
edu.nsw.link/GreenwayParkPSandPreschool or by scanning the QR code.  

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
during business hours on the contact details below.  

School Infrastructure will be closed from 5 pm Friday 20 December 2024 to 9 am Monday 6 January 
2025, inclusive. During this time, if there is an urgent issue, please contact the site manager listed 
on the construction site entry. In an emergency, please call triple zero (000).  
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Map showing demountable buildings and truck movement  
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